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Hello,

I am writing in support of Class A Beer, Liquor, and Cider licenses for the Willy Street Co-op East.  I am a long-
time member of the Co-op and a resident of the neighborhood since 1987.  I understand that there is some
neighborhood opposition to the license, and I’m not unsympathetic to some of those concerns, but I feel that the Co-
op East can responsibly handle liquor sales and still fulfill their mission and philosophy.  The license would permit
the Co-op to remain competitive with other grocery stores in the isthmus and indeed with the other two Co-op
outlets that already sell beer and wine.

Thank you for listening.

Denise Wiggins 


